
City of McCleary 

STAFF REPORT 
 

To: City Council  

 

From: Chief Sam Patrick  

Date: July 6, 2023 

Department: Police Department  

 

Greetings Council  

 
Activity Report Provided with this report.   
 
The McCleary police Department large metal sign which I understand has been in 
the garage for a long time after being completed has finally been installed on the 
front of the police department.   I appreciate the hard work and detail which it took 
to make the sign and the hard work of the city staff to finally display it 
appropriately.  
 
Officer Sneed is doing well and working her assigned shift,  
 
This year we have good police coverage for the Bear Festival. 
 
Things are still moving along  
 
  
Chief S. Patrick  

 
 
       
 

 


